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gary@sunderlandeng.com

From: Durham Engineers Club <durhamengineersclub-gmail.com@shared1.ccsend.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2024 8:48 AM
To: gary@sunderlandeng.com
Subject: April 2024 - Durham Engineers Club Meeting

  
  
  

 

  

Apr 18 

APRIL 2024 - Durham Engineers Club 
Meeting 
Please join us for our monthly meeting. A choice of a buffet is available. 

  

Golden Corral Buffet & Grill 
5006 Apex Hwy 55, Durham, NC 27713 
View on map 

 

Apr 18, 2024 05:30pm - Apr 18, 2024 08:30pm 
Add to Google · Outlook · Yahoo 

 

  

Register  
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Decline  
   

  
  

Upcoming Meetings: 
 
May 16 
Annual Scholarship Awards Dinner 
Engineering Panel Discussion 
 
June 20 
On-call Rescue Engineering; Tom 
Caldwell, StS with FEMA and the 
State of North Carolina  
 
October 17 
Engineering Ethics; Rob Joyner, PE, 
City of Durham 
 
Job Opportunities  
 
Professional Civil Engineers - 
CESI, Statesville NC. CESU us a 
100% employee owned, mid-size 
multi-discipline land development 
firm. 
 
Job postings can be seen on 
Linkedin: or contact Ashleigh Crosby 
at ashleighcrosby@cesicgs.com or 
704-615-0703 for link to job postings.  

 

 

Assessing and Addressing Litter in Durham's 
Waterways 

 
by 

 
Nancy Lauer, Ph.D. 

 
The Duke University Environmental Law and Policy Clinic, in 
collaboration with local nonprofits and the City of Durham, 
develops local, data-driven strategies to reduce plastic pollution. 
This talk will highlight our recent work with the North Carolina 
Riverkeepers to characterize and quantify litter loadings in 
streams across the state using trash traps. It will also discuss our 
work to implement upstream solutions to reduce plastic usage 
as well as downstream solutions to remove plastic pollution 
from our waterways.  
 
Nancy Lauer is a lecturing fellow and staff scientist with the 
Duke Environmental Law and Policy Clinic. Since joining Duke 
Law in 2018, Dr. Lauer has worked on a wide range of 
environmental policy matters including drinking water quality, 
children’s exposure to toxic chemicals, hazardous waste 
remediation, and single-use plastics. Recently, she has worked 
with non-profits, Riverkeepers, and the City of Durham on 
measures to reduce plastic pollution through stormwater 
controls and reduction policies. Dr. Lauer received her PhD in 
Earth and Ocean Sciences from the Duke Nicholas School of the 
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Environment and her Bachelor of Science in Geology from the 
College of William and Mary.  
 
Dear Fellow Professional: 
 
Please consider this special invitation to attend our regular monthly meeting 
on Thursday, April 18, 2024 from 5:30 to 8:30 PM. 
 
Please click on the link above to register. The buffet price is $16.99 with a 
$1.00 discount for senior 60 and above. Drinks are additional. NC sales tax 
will be added.  
 
Social time is from 5:30-6:00 PM, and dinner is from 6:00 to about 6:30 PM, 
followed by the speaker presentation. 
 
One (1.0) PDH will be provided, a terrific bargain! Please click on the 
"Register" link above, or decline if you are not able to attend. Feel free to 
forward this invitation to as many others as you would like using the link at 
the bottom of this e-mail. 
 
If you do not wish to continue to receive event invitations from the Durham 
Engineers Club, please unsubscribe using the link at the bottom of this e-
mail. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 
 
Sincerely, 
René Johnson 
Secretary, Durham Engineers Club 
durhamengineersclub@gmail.com 
919-215-3509  

   

 

Durham Engineers Club | PO Box 1864, Durham, NC 27702  

Unsubscribe gary@sunderlandeng.com  

Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice  

Sent by durhamengineersclub@gmail.com powered by
 

 
Try email marketing for free today!  

 

      

 


